
Dear Honorees and Guests 

The strength and talent of our teaching workforce is what makes the Clear Creek Independent School 

District an exceptional place to learn, work, and live!  Our success is equally measured by the 

unwavering support from our parents, businesses, and civic organizations such as Rotary International. 

The teachers we are honoring today represent our commitment to our children.  They are the best in 

their craft. You will quickly realize they truly love what they do every day.  On behalf of our teachers and 

the Clear Creek Independent School District Board of Trustees, I would like to thank the Space Center, 

League City and Seabrook Rotary Clubs for taking the time and effort to recognize our teachers.  It is 

more important than ever that we continue to work together to instill a love of learning in our children.  

After all, they will be our leaders tomorrow. 

 

Greg Smith, Pd.D. 

Superintendent of Schools 

Clear Creek Independent School District 

 


